
 
 
 
 
17th September 2010 
Ref:  DSG(2010)C099 
 
 
Pat Gallagher 
Rolls Royce 
Vulcan 
Near Dounreay 
 
 
 

 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
Dear Pat 
 
DOUNREAY STAKEHOLDER GROUP 
 
Thank you for your email informing DSG that you will be leaving Vulcan at the end of the 
month to take up a new position with Rolls-Royce in Bristol. 
 
On behalf of the DSG, we wish you all the best for the future and thank you for your 
invaluable input to the DSG and especially the socio economic sub group meeting. 
 
We look forward to having an equally good relationship with John Hook when he takes 
over as General Manager. 
 
We wish you every success for the future and I am sure you will keep a watching brief 
over events in Caithness as they unfold in the future. 
 
Thank you again for your involvement in DSG. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sent electronically without signature 
 
Bob Earnshaw 
DSG Chairman 
 
cc. DSG members 
 
 


